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24 March 2022 
 
LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL 
 
John Stone 
Assistant Building Inspector  
Village of Dobbs Ferry 
112 Main Street 
Dobbs Ferry, NY. 10522 
 
 
re:   155 Ashford Avenue – AHRB Submission – A2022-0011  
 
MCA:   T01.21062  
 
Mr. Stone, 
 
Attached, please find the following items for your review: 

• (2) AHRB applications signed and notarized 
• (2) Sets of the signed and sealed plans (proposed materials included on plans) 
• (2) copies of the abutters notice mailing list 
• (2) copies of the 200’ radius map 

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Cordone, AIA 
Matthew Cordone Architect PLLC 
  








